
From: Irma L. Morales <Irma.Morales@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 2:30 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Post event notification - attendance to Chicago Bungalow Association Celebration event on 
12/10/2019 
 
Good afternoon Steve, 
 
I would like to inform you that I attended the Chicago Bungalow Association Award Celebration event 
yesterday evening (12/10/2019).  I arrived at 5:45pm and the Award Presentation started around 
6:00pm ending approximately at 7:00pm. 
 
Regards, 
 
Irma 
Irma L. Morales | Deputy Commissioner 
City of Chicago | Department of Housing (DOH) 
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